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February 16, 2018
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission

RE: Bruce Power Inc. Licence to Renew

As the Mayor of The Township of Huron-Kinloss and on behalf of Council | am writing to
express support for Bruce Power’s ten-year license renewal application.

Bruce Power lies within Bruce County and is a neighbour of the Township of Huron-Kinloss.
Bruce Power is an important part of our community, providing high-paying, secure jobs for
residents, which results in strong business sectors and healthy, well-educated residents.

The collaboration of Bruce Power and the County of Bruce on the Economic Development and
Innovation Initiative, has recently seen over 12 suppliers open offices along the Lake Huron
shoreline, creating hundreds of local jobs. This not only benefits our current residents, it also
encourages families to move to the area to work and live.

| have been fortunate to tour the Bruce facility on numerous occasions and | am always
impressed with the cleanliness of its stations, the open and honest way the company
communicates with elected officials and members of the community, and its ongoing
commitment to the safety of employees, neighbouring communities and the environment.

Bruce Power has consistently engaged the community on the licensing process and day-to-day
activities which is key in the public confidence the residents of Huron-Kinloss share. Bruce
Power has consistently proven they can readily create large amounts of safe and reliable
electricity with no adverse effects to residents of Huron-Kinloss or the County.

The company gives generously to community groups, Indigenous, and environmental
organizations. These groups are the lifeblood of our towns and villages. Without these
donations — about $2 million many non-profit community groups and events would cease to
exist, leaving large gaps in services in our communities.

As a partner of Bruce Power, the Township of Huron-Kinloss look forward to many more years
of success for the company, and | urge the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission to renew
Bruce Power’s ten-year license.

Sincerely,

Mitch Twolan
Mayor, Township of Huron-Kinloss
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